
Teaching Activities 

Teaching activities include: 

Lecturing, facilitating small groups, instructing in laboratories, and other forms of 
participation in formal courses for medical and graduate students. 

Directing formal courses for medical and graduate students. 

Supervision of graduate student and postdoctoral research programs. 

Teaching and supervising sabbatical faculty 

Mentoring of junior faculty and peers. 

Clinical teaching of medical students and residents or fellows. 

Participation in continuing medical education programs. 

Development of teaching materials, in print or electronic media. 

Development of courses and curricula. 

Education for the public at large. 

Education of graduate students. 

Excellent Outstanding 

• Favorable evaluations by students 
or residents, as part of a systematic 
evaluation program. 

• Outstanding evaluations by 
students or residents, as part of a 
systematic evaluation program. 

• Favorable evaluations by peers, as 
part of a systematic evaluation 
program. 

• Outstanding evaluations by peers, 
as part of a systematic evaluation 
program. 

• Favorable evaluations of courses 
and curricula, as part of a 
systematic evaluation program. 

• Outstanding evaluations of courses 
and curricula, as part of a 
systematic evaluation program. 

• Favorable performance data for 
students or residents, where these 
can be attributed largely to the 
individual faculty member. 

• Outstanding performance data for 
students or residents, where these 



can be attributed largely to the 
individual faculty member. 

• Educational presentations or 
workshops at meetings of 
national/international professional 
societies. 

• Leadership role in educational 
activities of national/international 
professional societies. 

• Favorable evaluation by faculty 
mentored by the candidate. 

• Teaching awards from students or 
peers. 

 

 

• Publication of teaching materials 
in peer-reviewed repositories. 

 

 

• National/international use of 
teaching materials. 

 • Visiting professorships. 

 

 


